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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are looking forward to your child starting with us in September. We are the ‘Friends of Reepham High School and 

College’ and you can find our page on Facebook. The page allows us to communicate events that may be happening 

and for members to sell or pass on uniform or books. The aim of the Friends is to support the school and 

College.  We do this at school events, such as open evenings or drama performances, by selling refreshments and by 

organising fundraising events.  In the past we have run wreath making classes, a summer fete and quiz evenings.  All 

the money raised goes back into the school to support departments with additional resources.  

We have been unable to do much fundraising the last couple of years but are very much eager to restart our 

previous efforts this academic year. Many existing members are now in a position that they would like to step down 

since their children no longer attend the school, so we really need your help. Would you be interested in being the 

Chair, Secretary or Treasurer of the Friends, or could you be an active member, attending meetings and assisting at 

events? Any help would be gratefully received. 

We will be available for a chat during the Year 6 Induction Evening and very much look forward to seeing some of 

you there. Alternatively, if you would like to express an interest or have any questions, please do not hesitate to e-

mail etaylor@reephamhigh.org.uk.  

Many Thanks, 

 

Friends of Reepham High School & College 
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